HB 648 -- FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICTS

SPONSOR: Hurlbert

Current law authorizes certain fire protection districts in certain
counties to impose a sales tax to provide revenues for operation of
the fire protection district. The bill changes the description of
one of the counties listed to reflect that it is now a charter

county.

Upon enactment, the description that includes Clay County will be
updated.



